
The Orchards of Hurleyville Homeowners Association, Inc. 
189 Labaugh Rd. 

Hurleyville, NY 12747 
 

           July 21, 2022 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission  
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 

Re:  CASE 22-W-0229 – Initial Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 1 – Water - Postponement 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, effective August 20, 2022, is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service 
Commission of the State of New York. 
 
 The Orchards of Hurleyville Homeowners Association, Inc. requests postponement of 
the tariff in the above-referenced proceeding from September 1, 2022 to November 1, 2022. 
Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for the supplement. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
      

 
Issac Oberlander, President  
Orchards of Hurleyville Homeowners Association 

 Received: 07/21/2022 


